
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer          

Christmas Dinner 
 
This year’s Christmas dinner will be on Friday 13th December.  Would all children wishing to have 
a Christmas dinner please return the slip at the bottom of this letter by Friday 6th DECEMBER 
2019  This will help the school kitchen staff with food orders. 
 
Children who are in Years 3 - 6 should pay for this lunch using their Parent Pay account, during 
the week commencing 9th December 2018.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals, or 

are in Foundation and Years 1 & 2, no payment will be required.  We still need your food choice 
for the school cook. 
 
On this day there will be no cold sandwich or Jacket Potato option available. 

 
Unfortunately due to the ordering of food, any child who hasn’t brought back the slip by Monday 
9th December may not be able to have a Christmas dinner on that day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
Head of School 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 
 

My child wishes to have a Christmas dinner on Friday 13th December. 
 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………………………... 
Class………………………………………………. 

 

*My child would like the Roast Turkey option  

*My child would like the Vegetable Puff option  

*My child would like the HALAL Roast Chicken option  

 
*Please tick the appropriate box/es and return to your child’s class teacher. 
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